
 
 

THE VILLAGE DANCE ACADEMY LTD. 

SOFT REOPENING | SAFETY PLAN 
 
 

ACTION PURPOSE & EXPLANATION 
Closing the 
lobby 

 
OUR LOBBY will be closed to anyone that is not a dancer.  
 
Parents dropping off any dancers ages 3-5 years old will be kindly asked to 
bring their dancer to the door/pick up from door. No waiting in the lobby 
while they are in class.  
 
We will establish a “drop off zone” in front of our studio doors and will have a 
staff member/designated volunteer on duty to ensure our younger dancers are 
safely escorted into the studio. 

 
Staggered class 
start times 

We will modify our schedule so that classes do not go in/let out at the same 
time to avoid traffic in the hallways. 

Closing the 
smoothie bar 

Our smoothie bar will remain closed until further notice to avoid extra loitering 
in the lobby. 

Smaller class 
sizes 

We will be reducing our class sizes depending on which studio the class is in. 
Exact numbers are still to be determined. 

Extra sanitisation 
practices 

We will be sanitizing all bars, mats, balls & other props before and after each 
use. 

 
The studios will be cleaned daily (as always) but we will be taking extra 

precautions to ensure that every surface is properly sanitized. 
 

Our front desk staff will ensure that doorknobs and high traffic surfaces are 
sanitized at every class turnover. 

Floor markings 
to aid in social 
distancing 

 
We will be marking the floor with tape to help our dancers navigate a safe 

distance between each other. 

Modified Dress 
Code 

We will be modifying our dress code to lessen the time spent in the dressing 
room, only shoes will need to be changed. This means that you will not be 

required to wear your ballet leotard and tights until further notice. We expect 
all dancers to wear leggings, shorts, sports bras, form fitting tops etc. Nothing 

baggy/loose will be accepted. 

Encourage the 
reduction of 
bathroom usage 

We ask that bathroom breaks are limited and if possible, for our dancers to use 
the bathroom before coming to the studio. 

Hand sanitizing 
before and after 
class 

We ask that all dancers sanitize/wash hands before and after class. We will be 
installing two touchless hand sanitizer stations in the studio. One at the lobby 

entrance and another at the hallway entrance. 



 
 

THE VILLAGE DANCE ACADEMY LTD. 

NO SYMPTOM 
POLICY 

If your dancer or anyone in your home is experiencing any COVID-19 
symptoms including fever, chills, cough, shortness of breath, sore throat 

and/or painful swallowing we ask that you stay home until no symptoms are 
present for a minimum of 14 days. 

Studio “WATER” We will use studio Water (biggest studio) as frequently as possible with the 
large bay door open to aid in keeping fresh air flow. 

Water Bottles We will be closing our water fountain (for now) and ask that all dancers bring 
ample amounts of water to the studio. We also ask that dancers do NOT share 

any water bottles, silverware, food etc. 

ENTRANCE/EXIT We are looking at utilizing multiple entry/exit ways to aid in flow of traffic. We 
will communicate this on a case to case scenario as we may ask you to drop 

off/pick up from the back of the studio.   

 
 

Masks and gloves will be optional. 


